
TOWN OF OWEGO
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

2272 State Route 434
Apalachin, NY 13732

June 18, 2025

PRESS RELEASE

Office: 607-223-1296
TDD: 711

Michael Roberts
Highway Superintendent

The Town of Owego Highway Department has a full-time truck driver position available to fill
immediately. The position requires a clean driving record. Applicant must hold a CDL permit with the
intent of obtaining a CDL within six (6) months from date of hire or hold at least a CDL Class B. Job
responsibilities include, but are not limited to, plowing/sanding roads in winter and paving/patching

roads in the summer. The starting salary is $20.59/hour. Qualified candidates can pick up an
application at the Town of Owego Supervisor's Office, 2354 State Route 434, Apalachin, NY.

Michael Roberts
Town of Owego Highway Superintendent

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program
Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request a form. You may

also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture,
Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.


